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December 19, 2017 

 

 

To: Ms. Jeanine Townsend     
       Clerk to the Board State Water Resources Control Board 
       1001 I Street, 24th Floor Sacramento, CA  95814 
       commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov       
 
Re:  In regard to the change in El Dorado County low vulnerability status.                                                                                                             
        Comments to A-2239(a)-(c) 

 

By removing our low vulnerability status and subjecting us to this “one size fits 
all” approach you are doing all the small farms and business a huge disservice.  
California has very diverse agricultural territories and to treat all the lands the 
same with regards to rainfall, drainage, presence or absence of groundwater 
basins and specific water quality concerns would not make sense.  

All the new requirements will lead to increased cost of doing business for all 
involved. The existing irrigated lands program has been very successful addressing 
the surface water quality and other issues. Why change something that is 
currently working for those involved at the expense of those doing business in the 
area? 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

     Sincerely, 

     Kristie Lamb 
     President/Owner 
      

(1/23/18) Board Meeting
A-2239(a)-(c)

Deadline: 12/22/17 by 12 noon

12-19-17


